[Date]

Dear [Supervisor’s Name],
I would like to attend the Head Start California Health Institute, Monday, November 6 starting at 1:00 pm to Wednesday, November 8, 2023 ending at 12:00 pm, at the Hyatt Regency Sonoma Wine Country. The conference offers 30 workshops to choose from and 3 influential keynote speakers over three days that apply to my work in early childhood care and Head Start. I’ll also gain the opportunity to connect with my counterparts from across the state to share ideas and experiences.
The Head Start California Health Institute is widely regarded as one of the state's most comprehensive professional development opportunities for Head Start program staff. I believe that my participation in the Health Institute will provide opportunities to learn best practices, existing and new state and federal guidance (particularly important this year!), and the recommended tools to provide effective and safe services that could benefit our families and children at [agency name]. The conference schedule includes workshops addressing current challenges, offering training in the following tracks:
· Health Services
· New Health Managers
· Safety Practices
· Mental Health & Wellness
· Nutrition & Food Services
· Maternal & Infant Health

I have attached a listing of sessions that I feel will provide the most value to my professional growth, as well as give me practical tools to bring back to the team. Your support would include the registration fees ($675 for members / $825 for non-members), transportation ($10 parking per night), hotel ($209 + $35 resort fee and taxes per night), and other travel expenses.
Your support of my participation at the Head Start California Health Institute acknowledges the value [agency name] places on innovation, professional growth and staying on the leading edge in quality early childhood education.
You can learn more about this conference here: Home | 2023 Health Institute (bizzabo.com)
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
[Name]

